
We have applied for a Rotary International Disaster Relief grant.  If
awarded, we will use these funds to support our existing partners
who are serving in North Nashville.  
We are working with Second Harvest on a service opportunity to
support our neighbors experiencing food insecurity.  
We will collect needed items at Rotary on March 9.  These items will
be distributed to Lee Chapel and Hadley Park Shelter in North
Nashville.  

The need in Nashville is tremendous, but fortunately so is the
willingness to help.  Rotarians are community leaders looking to make
an impact on our community through service.   
 
We are working with community partners to find ways to serve
together.  We will keep you posted on the following ways to help:
 

1.

2.

3.
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DISASTER RELIEF
Special Update from the Rotary Club of Nashville

AN UPDATE ON NASHVILLE ROTARY'S DISASTER RESPONSE:

Bring to Rotary on Monday:

Non-Perishable Food Items
(Peanut Butter, Canned Goods,
Crackers, etc.)
Bottled Water
Toiletries 
Flashlights/Batteries

Current needs for Lee Chapel &
Hadley Park Shelter:

 


